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Letter dated 2 May 2000 from the Permanent Representative
of Azerbaijan to the United Nations addressed to the
Secretary-General

Corrigendum

Annex to the letter dated 2 May 2000 from the Permanent Representative of
Azerbaijan to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General

1. The title of the annex should read

Statement of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Azerbaijan

2. The seventh paragraph should read

At a time when Armenia was on the threshold of joining the Council of Europe, the
insolent statement by the Chief of the General Staff of the Ministry of Defence of the
Republic of Armenia, M. Artyunyan, that “with the help of the united military forces
the Azerbaijani army will be destroyed in accordance with the rules of military
science” once again makes it clear that our neighbouring State has not yet abandoned
the principle of the use of force against our Republic and is using this training for its
own purposes.

3. In the last paragraph for Azerbaijani Republic read Republic of Azerbaijan


